
ATTN: Mayor Adler, Mayor Pro Tem, Council members 

6/10/2021 

In my capacity as President of the Anderson Mill Neighborhood Association, I 

fully support Councilwoman Kelly’s resolution item 85 on the June 10th, 2021 

agenda.  

This resolution is very important as an effort to bring the Northwest Austin 

community together and increase transparency and communication. We, at 

AMNA, believe in open communication between our residents and our government 

partners. This allows for shift community support, preemptive and proactive 

cooperation, and a strengthened relationship. 

Item 85 is a solidification of intent of action by the authors and co-sponsors, not 

just words on paper. With this resolution in place, we feel more confident in how 

our community will be able to work with the City of Austin and our regional 

partners.  

Finally, we would like to thank Councilwoman Kelly for her leadership in this 

effort to bring the community together and increase community engagement.  

Regards, 

Phil Denney, President 

Anderson Mill Neighborhood Association 

e-mail: andersonmillna@gmail.com 

Web Address:www.andersonmillna.com 
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